
Re: 51296 Yale Rd, Rosedale, BC 

I am writing this letter in support of the Dutch Brothers Cannabis store to be located at 51296 Yale Rd. 

My name is Billi Jo Pike. I am a lifetime member of the Rosedale community and Cheam Band. 

I am also a mother of 3 and Grandmother of 1. I have earned my Early Childhood Education Certificate 

from Nicola Valley l�stitute if Technology (2010) and my Social Services Diploma from University of the 
Fraser Valley (2013). 

My oldest Son and his Fiancee have both earned their Early Childhood Education Certificates and they 
both work as education assistants and youth workers. 

My daughter is a mother to 1 and her and her Fiancee both work as medics. 
My youngest son lives at home and is on path to Graduate high school next year. 
I have used various cannabis products for both medicinal and recreational purposes. 
My mother and adult children do as well. 
We are all excited and in support of the store opening close to home. 

Sincerely, 

Billi Jo Pike 

REGULAR COUNCIL
FEB 21 2023
PH. No. 11.3.4 - RZ
51278 & 51296 YALE RD


